
 

Harwell – Quality Aspects of Construction 

Projects - 11 March 2015 

RSRL hosted a CQI Nuclear Special Interest Group event on 11 March at Harwell on Quality 

aspects of nuclear construction projects.  There was considerable interest in the event from 

across the nuclear industry with around 70 people attending including staff from both RSRL and 

Magnox. 

Presentations covered a number of topics including the Harwell ILW Store Project, AWE 

construction project experience, regulatory (ONR) expectations and the new build (Horizon 

Nuclear Power) perspective. There was also a thought provoking presentation on communication 

of requirements based on the application of pharmaceutical industry standards at AWE.   

Feedback  about the event from attendees has been very positive. 

 


